
 
 
 
 
 
Faculty of Dentistry, Thammasat University 
99 Moo 18, Klong 1, Klongluang  
Pathumthani 12120, Thailand 

 
 

Dear Drg. Edwyn Soleh 

I am writing to confirm the invitation of Drg. Nia Wijayanti to visit the Faculty of Dentistry at Thammasat 
University from 26th -28th  June 2023. 

If you require any further assistance or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our assistant 
dean for international affairs, Dr. Sirima Kulvanich, at kulvanic@tu.ac.th. 

We look forward to welcoming your students and Dr. Nia to our faculty and providing them with a 
fulfilling learning experience. 

 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Dr. Sutee Suksudaj 
Dean of Faculty of Dentistry, 
Thammasat University 
Email: ssutee@tu.ac.th Tel: +662 986 9213 
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